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Dear Friend,

Do you remember C. M. Ward, Dan Betzer, and the Revivaltime choir? Was your life changed by a pastor, 
evangelist, missionary, church, or Teen Challenge center?  God uses people, places and events to change the 
course of history -- for individuals and for entire nations.  

We in the Assemblies of God have a tremendous heritage!  You and I know this, but many people have not had 
the opportunity to learn from the wisdom of those who came before.  

Do you ever wonder what the Assemblies of God will be like in years to come?  You’re not alone.  That is why 
the Flower Pentecostal Heritage Center aims to preserve and promote the heritage and distinct testimony of 
the Assemblies of God.  

You may wish to consider making a fi nancial contribution to the Flower Pentecostal Heritage Center 
endowment to help ensure the long-term future of this ministry of remembrance.  

You can give needed support for the Flower Pentecostal Heritage Center by making a gift of cash or property 
or simply by including the following words in your will:  

Bequests are free of estate tax, and can substantially reduce the amount of your assets claimed by the 
government. A bequest can be a specifi c dollar amount, a specifi c piece of property, a percentage of an estate, 
or all or part of the residue of an estate.  You can also name the Flower Pentecostal Heritage Center as a 
contingency benefi ciary in the event someone named in your will is no longer living.

It is recommended that an attorney help in drafting or amending a will.  Please contact the Assemblies of God 
Foundation (www.agfoundation.com) for additional information by phone at (800) 253-5544.

Please contact me if you would like to discuss how you can help us to preserve and share our Pentecostal 
heritage with future generations. Thank you for your dedication to God and to the Assemblies of God!  

Blessings,

Darrin J. Rodgers, M.A., J.D.
Director, Flower Pentecostal Heritage Center
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I give, devise, and bequeath to the Assemblies of God Foundation, 1445 N. Boonville  Ave., 
Springfi eld, MO 65802 (insert amount being given here) to be used to support the ministry of 
the Flower Pentecostal Heritage Center.  

You can help the Flower Pentecostal Heritage Center 
to share this legacy with the next generation


